
Chief Executive

Please contact Gill Ferguson on 0151 511 8059 or e-mail 
gill.ferguson@halton.gov.uk  for further information.

The next meeting of the Committee is on Wednesday, 23 March 2022

Health and Wellbeing Board

Wednesday, 19 January 2022 2.00 p.m.
Halton Stadium, Widnes



ITEMS TO BE DEALT WITH 
IN THE PRESENCE OF THE PRESS AND PUBLIC

Part l

Item No. Page No.

1. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE

2. MINUTES OF LAST MEETING 
 

1 - 4

3. PUBLIC HEALTH RESPONSE TO COVID-19 CORONAVIRUS 5 - 6

4. VERBAL UPDATE - HALTON HEALTHWATCH DENTAL 
HEALTH PROJECT - KATH PARKER

5. PRESENTATION ON DENTAL SERVICES IN HALTON 7 - 8

6. VACCINATIONS IN CARE HOMES 9 - 12

7. UPDATE ON ONE HALTON PLACED BASED PARTNERSHIP 13 - 23

8. BETTER CARE FUND (BCF) 2020/22 - PLAN AND BCF 
PLANNING TEMPLATE FOR 2021/22

24 - 66

9. THE PROCUREMENT OF A NEW INTEGRATED SPECIALIST 
ADULT COMMUNITY SUBSTANCE MISUSE SERVICE FOR 
HALTON

67 - 71

10.MARMOT WORKSHOP REPORT 72 - 75


